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DYLAN DOHRN - T45
June 9,2022 22:25:50

T45 arrived on scene, assisted with fire suppression and mop up. Once fire was out 
assisted in getting E46 back in service, T45 released by command. T45 assignment 
complete available.

DYLAN DOHRN - E45
June 9,2022 22:28:43

E45 arrived on scene assisted with fire suppression and mop up, once fire was out 
assisted getting E46 back in service. released by command. E45 assignment complete 
available. 

JAMES THOMAS
June 10,2022 05:57:36

E-48, T-48, BATT48, E-45, T-45, E-44, T-44, E-46, T-46 RESPONDED TO 2457 DAISY RD 
FOR A STRUCTURE FIRE. E-46 AND T-46 ARRIVED ON SCENE AND ADVISED HOUSE WAS FULLY 
INVOLVED. BATT 48 ARRIVED ON SCENE AND ASSUMED COMMAND. A WALK AROUND THE HOUSE WAS 
DONE,
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CF-10 CLOSED A FRONT DOOR TO A HOUSE THAT WAS CLOSE BY SO NO SMOKE WOULD ENTER THE 
HOUSE. BY THIS TIME ALL CCFR UNITS HAD ARRIVED ON SCENE. E-46 HAD TWO PRECONNECTS 
PULLED, AND WAS ATTACKING THE FIRE. TWO FF WERE INSIDE WHILE TWO WERE OUTSIDE 
EXTINGUISHING FIRE. CF-10 SPOKE WITH HOME OWNER AND HE SAID HE WAS SITTING IN A ROOM 
THEY WERE ADDING ON SMOKING. HE ALSO STATED THAT THERE WAS A CANDLE ON A TABLE NEXT TO 
HIS CHAIR. HOMEOWNER WENT TO THE OTHER HOUSE TO GET A LOAD OF LAUNDRY AND CAME BACK TO 
FIRE IN THE ROOM NEXT TO HIS CHAIR. 

CF-10 ASKED IF I NEEDED TO CALL FOR RED CROSS, HOME OWNER SAID NO. HOMEOWNER WAS ASKED 
IF HE HAD INSURANCE AND HE SAID HE WASNT SURE. ALSO VALUE OF STRUCTURE AND CONTENTS 
STATED IN THIS REPORT ARE ESTIMATES FROM THE HOME OWNER, MR. MARK BRUNER.

FIRE WAS EXTINGUISHED AND MOP UP COMPLETE, ALL CCFR UNITS CLEARED AND RETURNED TO 
STATIONS. JAT

ALEX ENGLISH - E46
June 10,2022 13:20:29

E46 was dispatched to a structure fire. Upon arrival of engine 46 found the structure 
was fully involved with flame showing on all four sides. A 1 3/4" attack line was 
deployed and water was put on the fire. Tanker 46 arrived and a supply line was hooked 
to engine 46. At this time a 2nd 1 3/4" hand line was deployed.Engine 46 and all other 
units work their way through the front door of the structure and attack the fire from 
the inside out. Drywall was pulled and ceiling was pulled up. the fire was extinguished 
and all hotspots where cooled. After mop up was completed Engine 46 was topped off with 
water and both hand lines were placed back on the engine. All units went back available 
and returned quarters.

LARRY SHALLAR III - T48
June 10,2022 19:53:11

T-48 responded to the above location in reference to a mobile home on fire. T-48 arrived 
on-scene to a working structure fire. 1207 assisted with providing manpower by using 1 
3/4 pre-connect hose line with a fog nozzle to extinguish fire from the exterior of the 
residents. Fire was extinguished. T-48 was released by command after mop-up was 
complete. No additional hazards were present. T-48 assignment complete and became 
available.

DYLAN ALVEY - E44
June 12,2022 06:25:45

E44, T44 arrived on scene and E46, T46 were already on scene with a preconnect on the 
ground. E44 crews made contact with command who stated they were going to use the line 
on the ground for interior attack. Due to the size of the fire, E44, T44 crews pulled 
another preconnect and made another interior attack on the back side of the structure. 
Once fire was out, E44 crews assisted in mop and getting trucks back in service. Once 
all trucks were placed in order, E44, T44 was released by command. Assignment complete. 
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